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Petrobras on pieces of news in the media  

—  

Rio de Janeiro, August 28, 2022 - Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. – Petrobras, regarding the news published in the media 
concerning the Braskem divestment process, reaffirms that its stake in Braskem is part of the portfolio of assets for sale 
by the company, as disclosed in the Strategic Plan 2022-2026.  Petrobras informs that it is not conducting any sales 
operation structuring in the private market. Additionally, the Company informs that it is not true the information that it 
refused BTG's proposal. 

The company will keep the market informed about any relevant information on the subject. 
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